Debbie Easton

I believe initiatives with tremendous impacts to citizens such as Chapter 173-423 WAC, Clean
Vehicles Program, and Chapter 173-400 WAC, General Regulations for Air Pollution Sources,
should be agreed to by voters. Mandates by politicians with this level of restrictions are dictatorial,
not in line with democracy. My family has driven a Prius for 11 years and Subaru models for 20
years. These fit our requirements for all weather safety, fuel efficiency and affordability.
Eliminating the option in Washington state to purchase these and other vehicles with benefits
beyond capability of all electric cars will impact citizens negatively beyond comprehension. [ am
against The Clean Vehicles Program and General Regulations for Air Pollution Sources as it is
currently written. More successful options to support the environment are available.



